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Joint Select Committee on Social Media and Australian Society 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
By email: socialmedia.joint@aph.gov.au 
 

29 October 2024 

 

Dear Mr Wallace, 

Thank you for your question on notice in relation to our response to the Joint Select Committee 
on Social Media and Australian Society. 

Alcohol Change Australia is an alliance of health and community organisations working together 
to prevent and reduce alcohol harm among Australian individuals, families, and communities.  

Alcohol Change Australia does not have any financial or other commercial relationships with 
any social media platform, technology platform, gaming platform or similar entity. The only 
exception to this is payment for our website platform and website maintenance. 

If there are any further questions, please contact our Executive Officer, Natalie Stapleton 
  

Yours faithfully 

 

Dr Erin Lalor AM 
Chair, Alcohol Change Australia 

 

  
 




